
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240216.  
 
You requested the following information, please see our response below: 
 
Please may I request the following information under the Freedom of 
Information Act on clinical negligence cases related to ambulance delays at 
your trust. 

For each of the following questions, I am looking for data for each of the past 
four calendar years (2023, 2022, 2021, 2020). 

2. The number of clinical negligence claims cases related to ambulance     
delays in each year 
3. The total amount paid out in clinical negligence claims related to 
ambulance delays in each year 
3. The largest single amount paid out for a clinical negligence claim related 
to an ambulance delay in each year 
 
SECAmb does not hold this data.  Please contact NHS Resolution who should be 
able to provide the figures that you require. 
Home - NHS Resolution 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trus 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


